
From: Jeff McCartney <jmccartney@nicusa.com>
To: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net
CC: Jimmy.Earley@SCDMV.netJimmy.Earley@SCDMV.net 

bteusink@cio.sc.govbteusink@cio.sc.gov
'Paul Koch'pmkoch@cio.sc.gov
'Ruth Kirkland'ruth@cio.sc.gov
'Billy Routh'frouth@cio.sc.gov
'Larry Johnson'lajohns@cio.sc.gov

Date: 4/13/2005 2:01:45 PM
Subject: Portal Subscriber Fee

Attachments: Portal Subscriber Fee Letter to DMV.doc

Marcia,

I recently mentioned to Jimmy Early that the State Portal would implement a single $75.00 annual fee for Users 
to maintain a monthly account with the Portal. He mentioned that you asked that we send you written notice of 
this fee. I am sending a letter via regular mail, but also wanted to provide it to you electronically and therefore 
have attached it to this email for your reference.

Please let me know if you have any questions or if I could clarify anything for you. I can be reached via phone 
at 803-737-3392 or via email at jmccartney@nicusa.com.

Thanks!

Jeff McCartney
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